
Symposium on Interdisciplinary Approaches to East Asian Languages Pedagogy 

February 24-25, 2018  

The Ohio State University, Columbus, OH, USA 

Location, Parking, Accommodation & Restaurants 

 

Location: 

Reception & Symposium: Hagerty Hall, 1775 College Rd., 

Columbus, OH, 43210 
 

 
 

 



Accommodation: 

There are unfortunately few hotels within walking distance of OSU. If you are not planning on 

driving to the venue, taking public transportation may be necessary. Please check the 

recommended hotels below: 

 

 

Blackwell Inn, 2110 Tuttle Park Pl, Columbus, OH 43210 

            -16-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 1; or 10-minute Campus bus ride route   

             CLN or CLS to the stop Ohio Union; or about 15-minute walking to the Hagerty Hall 

Courtyard by Marriott Columbus OSU - 3100 Olentangy River Rd, Columbus, OH 43202 

-16-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 1 

Hampton Inn & Suites Columbus/University Area - 3160 Olentangy River Rd, Columbus, OH 

43202  

-19-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 1 

Hilton Garden Inn Columbus-University Area - 3232 Olentangy River Rd, Columbus, OH 43202 

-20-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 1 

SpringHill Suites by Marriott Columbus OSU - 1421 Olentangy River Rd, Columbus, OH 43212 

-17-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 31 

Hampton Inn & Suites Columbus - Downtown, 501 N High St, Columbus, OH 43215 

-16-minute bus ride to campus on COTA bus 1 or 2 

 

Note: Bus fares are $2 

 

Besides the hotels listed above, you can also book other hotels for accommodation if you prefer.  

 

Parking: 

The most convenient parking location is a visitor parking garage across the street from Hagerty 

Hall, $7.75/day during weekends. Please check following link for further details:  

http://osu.campusparc.com/home/garages/academic-south-campus/ohio-union-south 

 

Unfortunately, there is no free parking on campus for visitors, so you have to park off campus 

if you want to avoid parking expenses.  

 

Restaurants: 

The Ohio Union, across the street from Hagerty Hall, has a large cafeteria with good variety of 

dining options. There are also many restaurants less than a 10-minute walk from the symposium 

on North High Street. 

 

We look forward to seeing you Feb. 24 and 25! 

 

Sincerely, 

SIAEALP Committee 

eapedagogy@gmail.com 

http://www.eapedagogy.com 
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